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The following addresses questions from interested parties to this invitation and provides 
clarification. 
 
1. Clarifications, Questions and Answers 

 
Q1. Based on the security clearance requirement mentioned in Section F of the 

RFI, if there are already employees at the responding firm that hold 
appropriate security clearances, do the responding firms need to obtain 
additional project-specific security clearance for this specific opportunity?  Or 
are the current clearances sufficient should it become qualified to submit a 
response to the RFQ? 

A1. If this Invitation results in a future RFP, the Responding Party(ies) will have 
to hold a valid security clearance at the “Reliability” level, approved and 
granted by the Canadian Industrial Security Directorate (CISD) of PWGSC 
prior to award. For clarity, the security clearance referenced herein is not 
project specific. 

Q2. Please confirm if responding firms are required to register in order to submit 
responses to this specific RFI. If so, please provide guidance on how to do 
so. 

A2. There is no registration process for submitting a response. Any and all 
parties interested in submitting a response to this Invitation shall submit the 
same in writing to PWGSC in accordance with the Invitation to Submit a 
Response. 

 


